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Comments: Please keep all of the rules in place. The environment is already suffering in so many ways and
Alaska remains a protected place. Altering this rule disrespects the wish of every tribal government and it is clear
that there isn't even a guarantee that the timber industry would get any benefit from th exemption of this rule.

Road building in that area would endanger the wellbeing and habitats of salmon and deer and would threaten the
food supply of many tribal nations.

We continue to destroy so many habitats and are responsible for mass extinction of spieces on the planet.
Please keep the rule in place and take action from a place of compassion and heart, not greed!
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